
From: Robert Lynn
To: Silva, Rachel
Cc: "Jen Snyder"; brwconsultants@dejazzd.com
Subject: Sunoco Pipeline, L.P. - Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Date: Tuesday, February 16, 2016 12:06:14 PM

Good afternoon, Ms. Silva.
 
I’m writing on behalf of Heidelberg Township, Lebanon County, regarding your recent
 correspondence requesting compliance letters for stormwater management and floodplain
 reguations.
 
The information received from you only included a letter.  We have not received plans and activity
 designation for your encroachments in Heidelberg Township, as we have in other municipalities we
 represent along the pipeline route.
 
Please forward the supplemental and support information for the Heidelberg Township locations. 
 Upon receipt, we will review the information and respond with the appropriate compliance
 correspondence.
 
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact me.
 
Bob
 
Respectfully,
Robert J. Lynn, PE
Vice President of Municipal Engineering

Hanover Engineering Associates, Inc.
20 C Snyder Lane
Ephrata, PA 17522-9101
Phone – 717-721-7444
Fax – 717-721-7447
Email - rlynn@hanovereng.com
Web - www.hanovereng.com
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